From: Friedrichsen, Jake [TOS] [mailto:Jake.Friedrichsen@iowa.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 11:39 AM

To: Cook, Ed [LEGIS]

Subject: RE: State Government Efficiency Review Committee - Agency directors request

For the time period of 11/26 to 12/13 the Treasurer’s office gave employees two ways to pass along ideas:

1) We directed them to the efficiency response form on the legislative website.

2) Deputy Treasurer Karen Austin solicited responses if employees were not comfortable using the web based
response form. She did not receive any responses.

Thanks.

Jake D. Friedrichsen | Executive Officer
Treasurer of State = State Capitol Building
Des Moines, lowa 50319



